
 

Westminster Crier 

 

News from the Board Meeting 

Common Grounds 

The pavers by the front entrance are scheduled to be resealed on June 15, 2021.   

More information and notice will be sent out as we get closer to the date. 

 

Other Information 

The Board approved the purchase of an emergency generator to be installed at guardhouse at 

front gate. 

 

All vehicles including golf carts must come to a complete stop at stop signs. 

 

Where sidewalks are available, pedestrians are asked to  make use of them.  Walking in the 

roadway is dangerous.  Remember when walking at night, light colored clothing or flashlights will 

help drivers to see you. 

 

Remember our speed limit is 19 mph.  There is no passing of other moving vehicles on our streets. 

 

NEW OFFICE ASSISTANT 

 Please help us welcome our new Office Assistant, Ms. Lana Gregory. Lana lives in Lehigh Acres 

and has been a Florida resident for 21 years.  She moved from the West Coast - East Bay, 

California.  She has 2 children who are married and live back in California. 

Her work experience includes administrative responsibilities for an HOA; for the Florida 

Department of Transportation, and for Habitat for Humanity. 

Lana enjoys winding down with jazz music next to her dog, Jazz, swimming, and “Netflixing” in her 

spare time. 

Feel free to stop by the office and say hello! 

  

 

  

CANE TOADS 

 Florida has become home to the Cane Toad, a toad that can pose a danger to both humans and 

pets. The toad has a poisonous toxin. Should your pet be exposed you should get it to a 

veterinarian right away.  For more information on the Cane Toad, follow this link:  CANE TOADS 

  

  

LOCK IT OR LOSE IT 

Please remove valuables and lock your car and home to help prevent theft and other crime. 

Don’t become a victim. 

https://ufwildlife.ifas.ufl.edu/frogs/canetoad.shtml


 

For more information check out the Lee County Sheriff’s website: Safety & Security Tip 

 

 

  

Neighbor helping Neighbor 

 Just recently I (Angela Austin) had a need for some help in an emergency situation. Afterwards I 

was thinking that we need to have a directory for all people here in Westminster who may need 

help.  So I am proposing we form a directory of those who are willing to help their neighbor when 

needed.  This information will be helpful and assuring to many. 

If you are interested in participating, please email to me your name, address, phone number and if 

you are a full time or part time resident. My email is angela1717austin@comcast.net. I will 

compile this information.  I will  post this in the community center and have it available for the 

office. 

Just a note of safety, it is a good idea to have a list of important contacts on your refrigerator.  This 

should include family, friends and doctors.  Depending on the situation , you may not be able to 

tell people who to contact. 

Thanks in advance for your co-operation.  Angela Austin 

 

 

https://www.sheriffleefl.org/sheriff-carmine-marcenos-april-safety-and-security-tip-reducing-the-likelihood-of-becoming-a-victim-of-crime/
mailto:angela1717austin@comcast.net

